

Jayhawk chapter national Federation of the blind of Kansas.

Minutes for April 8, 2024

Location: murf’s Pub, 3115 W. 6th St., Lawrence, KS

Members present:  Dustin Disque, brandy Latare, Cheryl Miller, Renee Morgan, Joy Paulson, Rob Tabor, Susan Tabor

Guests: Steve Buckner, Tammy Buckner.

· call to order, welcome, and introductions. President, Renee Morgan called the meeting to order at 4:05 PM. National report. Presidential release 537 was audio streamed. topics covered by national President Mark Riccobono include a request for volunteers to assist death blind participants to the 2024 national convention, a disability rights law symposium soon to be held at the Jernigan Institute, and the announcement of a new self advocacy tool kit and tracking form to identify inaccessible websites.

march chapter meeting minutes. Action on the menace was deferred because of difficulties some people had in being able to retrieve the attached document and email financial report – Brendy. The chapter treasury balance as of March 31, 2024 was $1082.70. A $60 disbursement was made to the state treasurer as per capita dues for 10 members. This transaction will be reflected in next months financial report. They’re being no changes or corrections, the president approved the treasurers report as read.• Fundraising. Steve and Tammy Buckner assisted us in planning various details in preparation of the trivia night fundraiser to be held at Murf’s pPub on Friday, April 12, 2024 beginning at 7 PM. Steve stated that the questions will be of a general pop culture nature with two rounds of questions and a final trivia round. As we have had in previous trivia night events. we are asking an entry fee of $10 per participant,  and various methods of payments were discussed. There will be one prize given for the winner, and other door prizes will be announced during door prize drawings throughout the event. would be participants are directed to contact Rob to reserve a spot at the trivia night table.

• Other old business. Upon inquiry, Brandy stated she had not yet heard from Alison Roets regarding chapter members to be added to the national membership portal. She stated she can now go ahead and contact Alison now that she has the contact information for all members.


· 
· 

· 
• New business. As per our usual custom, we will not meet during June or July, but will hold a summer social in June. We decided to meet on Saturday, June 8 at 2:00 PM at La Tropicana Mexican restaurant in Lawrence.
Adjournment. They’re being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 5:05 PM.

Submitted by Rob Tabor secretary

Next meeting May 13, 2024, Murf’s Pub, 3115 W. 6th St., Lawrence, KS 

